
Learning for life!

INSET DAYS

Monday 21st July 2025
Tuesday 22nd July 2025

Summer Term 2025 
Starts: 22.04.25 - Ends 18.07.25 

Half term: 23.05.25-30.05.25

Key Dates

Date - 13.06.25

01903 854970
office@theglobeprimary.co.uk 

Don’t forget to report any absences on Studybugs.

Upcoming events
17.06.25 - Mexico’s trip to Brighton Museum
19.06.25 - Canada + Peru’s trip to Brighton Museum
23.06.25 - Year 6's trip to Tangmere
23.06.25 - Reception and KS1 Sprots day (reserve 24.06)
26.06.25 - KS2 sports day (reserve 27.06)
03.07+04.07.25 - Y4's Big camp out
04.07.25 - Y3's Egyptian day
10.07+11.07.25 - Y6 Performance to parents
14.07+15.07.25 - Transition days
18.07.25 - Last day of term

Attendance Heroes Trips, trips and more trips!

Well done Year 1
We are incredibly proud of our Year 1 children, who
have completed their Phonics Screening Check this
week. Throughout the year, they have worked hard to
develop their reading skills, showing fantastic
enthusiasm, perseverance, and a love for learning
sounds and words.
No matter the outcome, we couldn’t be prouder of each
and every one of them. Their focus and effort have
been truly impressive, and it's been wonderful to see
their confidence grow.
With the Phonics Screening Check now behind them,
there’s still so much to look forward to this half term—
from exciting stories and new learning adventures in
the classroom to fun events and end-of-year
celebrations. Well done, Year 1!

Our KS1 winners this week Our KS2 winners this week 
France Morocco
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Year 6 residential

This week has been bursting with excitement as pupils across
the school set off on a series of fantastic trips! Year 2
enjoyed a magical day in Brighton, where they visited the
Theatre Royal to watch a captivating Julia Donaldson show. As
part of the fun, they also fulfilled one of their 11 Before 11
promises—an unforgettable moment for the children. Year 4
had an energetic outing to the cricket ground, where they put
into practice the skills they’ve been developing with cricket
coach Alex. Meanwhile, the Year 6 pupils who remained at
school during the residential made the most of their time with
a sunny trip to the beach, complete with games and a well-
earned ice cream. Not to be outdone, Year 5 headed to
Amberley Chalk Pit and had an absolutely fantastic time
exploring and learning. What a brilliant week of enrichment and
adventure it’s been! - Mrs Salvage

This week, our Year 6 pupils embarked on their long-awaited
residential trip to Blacklands Farm, and what an adventure it
was! Over the course of three action-packed days, the children
immersed themselves in a wide range of outdoor activities that
tested their teamwork, courage, and resilience. From kayaking
and abseiling to tackling thrilling challenges like the Night Line,
Gladiator Climb, and Jacob’s Ladder, the pupils approached each
task with enthusiasm and determination. Staff were incredibly
impressed by the children's positive attitudes, willingness to
push themselves, and the support they offered one another. It
was a truly memorable experience.


